
 
 

 
 
12/12/2013 
 
 
 
Dear La Paz Homeowner, 
 
Recently the Board of Directors for La Paz HOA signed an exclusive contract for waste and recycling 
services with Waste Management of Arizona (WM) as your provider.  We are happy to continue 
serving your community. 
 
The Board negotiated a service rate of $19.51 per month for all homeowners, billed quarterly. The 
contract goes into effect on 1/4/2014, and your new reduced rate will be reflected on your next 
invoice.  
Additionally, every other week recycling service is available for $4.66 per month. 
 
Your waste pick up will remain on WEDNESDAY.  Please make sure to have your container on 
the curb by 6 am on the service day. 
  
Trash – Wednesday 
Recycle – Wednesday EOW 
 
 
If you do not currently use Waste Management, please call WM Customer Service at 800-796-9696 
to set up an account. There is no charge to the homeowner for the account set-up. 
 
 
 
It is a pleasure to have you as a valued customer and we certainly appreciate your business. We 
always strive to provide you with exceptional service. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
Jill Burris 
Waste Management Desert Area – AZ/NM 
 
Enclosure:  2014 Holiday schedule 


